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LACC HOSTS, OPEN HOUSE ENROLLMENT FAIR AUGUST 7, MORE 
THAN 1000 ATTEND 
 
Los Angeles City College (LACC)  hosted an enrollment fair and open house to help 
with enrollment, campus tours and other information for the Fall Semester on August 
30. More than 1,000 people attended. Education and financial aid experts, the college 
president, faculty representatives and other LACC officials welcomed anyone who 
wanted more information about LACC and how to enroll.  LACCD Chancellor Francisco 
C. Rodriguez, Ph.D. also attended. Additionally, free COVID-19 vaccinations were 
available.  
Please see attached photos from the event.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


